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Regarding trade compliance and EU: s 11th sanctions package 

EU has adopted an 11th package of sanctions against Russia. As of 30 September 2023, importers of 
sanctioned iron and steel goods that have been processed in a third country will need to prove that 
the inputs used does not come from Russia, as regulated in Council Regulation (EU) No 833/2014, 
products listed in annex XVII.  

Sifvert Skruv AB are committed to follow any trade restrictions adopted by EU and Sifvert Skruv 
continues to review and manage our supply chain to make sure we comply with trade sanctions.  

Please take this letter as confirmation that SIFVERT SKRUV AB does not supply/ trade the following: 

- Iron and steel products which are imported or purchased, directly or indirectly, from Russia as
listed in Annex XVII

- Iron and steel products which are made from raw material or components which are sourced
or processed, either directly or indirectly, from Russia

Mats Vis 

Compliance manager 

Sifvert Skruv AB 
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